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MarineFisheries Advisory 

NOTICE OF MARCH 4TH PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING ON  

RESTORATION OF RIVER HERRING TO GREAT POND IN BRAINTREE , MA  

 

The Massachusetts Division of Marine Fisheries is holding a public meeting on March 4th to 

discuss the findings of a study which evaluated the feasibility of restoring river herring to the 

Fore River Watershed, and specifically into Great Pond in Braintree, MA. Copies of the study 

are available for public viewing at the following locations: Thayer Public Library (Braintree), 

Turner Free Library (Randolph), and Holbrook Public Library.   Electronic copies of the report 

are available at the following weblink: 

http://www.mass.gov/marinefisheries/publications/informational.htm.   

 

The meeting will begin at 7:00 pm and will be held in the Auditorium of the Braintree Town Hall 

(1 John F. Kennedy Memorial Drive). Questions regarding the meeting should be directed to 

Kristen Ferry at 978-282-0308 x119.  
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